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14th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Exciting News, it is that time of year again for our British Science Week competition alongside The 
Stone Ogden Trust Group, a multi school science competition.  Each year we have a fantastic 
outcome of entries which we look forward to seeing and hearing all the fun children have with 
science. 
 
British Science week has fast approached and as a school we have engaged in many science 
activities this week following the theme of Change and Adapt. The Stone Ogden Trust are now 
getting involved by hosting our own school science fairs, and this is where we need you and all our 
budding scientists!  
 
The challenge: 
To follow the theme, Change and Adapt, your child can take a box (any size you wish but made 
out of card/cardboard) think creatively and change and adapt this into something else. The 
possibilities are endless!  
 
All we ask is for you to engage in science with your child and let them experiment. You can take 
videos or photos to send into school at sciencefair@st-michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk or you can 
bring your experiment to school. The deadline for science projects is Monday 31st March 2025, 
leaving the remainder of the week a chance for the projects to be judged and winners chosen. 
 
Some ideas of how to present your work: 
Build and create  
Video your project  
Make a photo collage of your creation  
Take photos and write about 
Make a poster  
 
All children who enter will receive an Ogden Trust Badge and certificate and then winners will be 
chosen from each key stage for some extra prizes. This year British Science Week is all about 
'change and adapt' so let's become scientists, explore, research and experiment. I look forward 
to seeing your projects. 
 
Thank you 
Miss J Barrington 
Year 3-4 Class Teacher                                        

 
 


